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Christian Employers Alliance Applauds Court’s Ruling on 
Dobbs; Encourages Peers to Step into Gap 

 
 

Washington, D.C. — “We are grateful for the final delivery of this important ruling on Dobbs v. Jackson 

Women’s Health,” said CEA President Shannon Royce, J.D., “returning the pivotal issue of abortion back 

to the states and to the people. While there have been significant theatrics and intensified media coverage 

in recent weeks, the day-to-day reality in our communities remains the same: The unborn need 

protection and their mothers need help and hope. Now, more than ever, people of good faith must 

continue to save the lives of babies and serve their mothers. We can love them both.” 

 

Christian businesses and leaders continue to step into the gap left by a decaying culture. From 

supporting local pregnancy care centers, to employing single mothers, to coming alongside local churches 

as they minister to the well-being of mother, father, and child, they are positively impacting lives, quietly 

and unceremoniously.  

 

Royce went on to add, “We urge Christian business leaders to continue to engage in the work of their local 

pregnancy care centers through financial and practical supports, and to stand for life in their state 

legislatures. While society actively seeks the destruction of life, Christians are uniquely equipped to share 

God’s life-affirming message of hope and healing to all.” 

 

 

Christian Employers Alliance is a nonprofit organization whose mission is to unite, equip, and represent 

Christian-owned businesses to protect religious freedom and provide the opportunity for employees, 

businesses, and communities to flourish. 
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